
Original Message-----
From: Phil Corrao <
Sent: Monday, October 21, 2024 1:25 PM
To: Diana Quast <dquast@yorktownny.org>
Subject: TURN FLUORIDE BACK ON

This concerns the 10/15/24 public hearing on fluoridation.  I strongly support fluoridation and ask the Town Board
to comply with state law and turn the fluoride back on.  Thank you.
Phil Corrao, Yorktown Heights

Sent from my iPhone
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